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Wednesday, 23rd May 2018 
 
 Dear Parents,  

Swimming Lessons 
 

I am pleased to inform you that Swimming Lessons will commence immediately after the May half term holiday. This 
term, lessons will be run by class teachers and supported by a qualified swimming coach, Miss Amy Gair.  
 
Please make sure that your child has their named swimming kit in everyday and brings towel, swimming costume 
and hat in a plastic bag, separate from their PE kit. Please note that the School Office DO NOT have any swimming 
hats for sale and if your child has no hat they CANNOT swim. Hats are on sale at local leisure centres.  
 
To be able to offer on-site swimming lessons to all children, we need to maintain the pool to the required standards 
including maintenance and this incurs considerable expense. This year has been particularly expensive, as we have 
needed to make substantial improvements to the structure of the pool, as well as purchase a new filtration system. 
We are requesting that every family makes a voluntary contribution of £15.00 per child (2nd sibling £10.00, 3rd 
sibling £5.00), this equates to less than £2.50 per week per child.  
 
Swimming Schedule (*Tuesday, 5th June – Friday, 20th July) 
 

Day am pm 

Monday Rabbits, Badgers & Deer   

Tuesday  Rabbits  

Wednesday  Badgers & Deer  

Thursday  Hedgehogs and Squirrels  

Friday Hedgehogs and Squirrels   
 

*Please note that Monday, 4th June is a staff training day. The last day of term is Tuesday, 24th July, but there will be no swimming that day. 

 
We are extremely grateful to the Friends of the Castle Camps School (FOCCS) for their hard work in painting and 
decorating the pool area.  This has made a considerable difference  – thank you. 
 
Please return the form at the end of this letter with your contribution as soon as possible.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
Miss A. O’Connor  Headteacher 
…………………………………………………………………………………….................................................................................……….  
Term Time Swimming: Summer 2018 
 
Name of Child/Children …………………………………………………………………………. Class(es)…………………………………………  
Please find enclosed a contribution of £ ……………….(£15.00 per pupil, £10.00 2nd sibling, £5.00 3rd sibling) towards 
the cost of swimming. (Please make cheques payable to Castle Camps C of E (VC) Primary School.)  
 
Signed ………………………………………………….……  Name ……………………………………………………..………  
Date ……………………………………………………….… 

http://www.greatlearning.com/ipc/

